
Dear Supporter & Student Sponsor:

Easter greetings.  We pray that you were able to rejoice, despite the curent health concerns.  We recently gave you information regarding how the
New Life Foundation school is faring under the caronavirus pandemic.  The presence of CoVID 19 cases remains low in Tanzania and not in the
Moshi region.  The government has ordered the closure of all schools, so with the exception of a few children, all students are at home with thier
families or other families within the staff.  The few remaining are being cared for by the school's caregivers.  

The school is anticipating that the closures may become more strict, which will require them to move the remaining students to a rented home or
they will live with Pastor Glorious & Josephine.  If the lock down becomes more restrictive, it will have a significant impact on staff and families
since most families need to shop for essentials daily, and without income will have difficulty buying the same.  

The school has shared some of the dried food they recieved from Convoy of Hope with each of their staff families to help with food.  They are also
providing the staff with funding from the salary donations they recieve to help them survive this ordeal, since the government is not in a position to
help its citizens like we do in the US.  The school is also seeking to help its neghbors and others in need as they can.

We appreciate your continued giving of student support and ask that you continue to do so as long as you can.  We are wiring available funds
every 2 weeks to help them meet the needs.  If you are able to give a special gift to this need we have established a special gift campaign on our
web page. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and generosity.

Blessings

David Schlachter

info@newlifeif.org

 

https://newlife.charityproud.org/Donate/Index/6758

